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Educating our children should be a priority, they are the future of our country. I believe this should 

commence from the commencement of their education. The premier has recently stated useless 

subjects are to be removed, concentrating on the fundamentals/foundations of learning. To 

achieve this our school teachers must have the correct training and be able to demonstrate this 

prior to stepping into a classroom. In addition, I would insist that the curriculum concentrated on 

reading, writing and arithmetic. All learning should be age-appropriate. Parents should be fully 

engaged in regards to Educational expectations. Truancy without Medical Certificates, in my area. 

therefore I would highly recommend social workers or children's services should be notified, I 

have first-hand knowledge of those attending Special Schools are often abused and maltreated by 

parents> although reported by caring teaches to Children's Services, nothing is done to protect 

these victims, Surely this criminal, and it saddens me to hear of these crimes against them. Surely 

this not a teachers job and should be investigated, and those responsible be held to account !. 


